

EYMOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOLS

111 Middle Street 🗳 Weymouth MA 02189 🗳 781-335-1460 (P)

♦ 781-335-8777 (F)

Kenneth N. Salim, Ed.D., Superintendent Matthew A. Ferron, Assistant Superintendent Garry F. Pelletier, Assistant Superintendent Maria Hortaridis, Business Manager

kenneth.salim@weymouthschools.org matt.ferron@weymouthschools.org garry.pelletier@weymouthschools.org maria.hortaridis@weymouthschools.org

TO:

Members of the Weymouth Town Council

FROM:

Kenneth N. Salim, Ed. D. &

Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT:

Questions/Responses for the Budget Management Committee

DATE:

May 29, 2013

I am pleased to provide you with our prepared documentation for the May 30th Budget Management Committee meeting. This packet includes the following:

- Responses to Mr. Swanson's questions.
- School Business Manager's Letter dated May 14, 2013 which includes updated organizational charts along with the list of positions that have been issued school department owned mobile electronic equipment.
- Supporting documents in response to specific questions posed by Mr. Swanson.

If you have any additional questions, please direct them to my attention at your earliest convenience and we will respond as quickly as possible.

cc: Richard Swanson